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agrankin@holtandhart.com

January 7, 2014 eos

Jami Bailey, Director

Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Department of Energy, Minerals
and Natural Resources .
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 o

Re:

CASE NO. 15070: Application of WPX Energy Production, LLC for administrative

approval of an 80-acre non-standard spacing unit in the Basin-Mancos Gas Pool
(97232) and approval of an unorthodox well location in the spacing unit; and
approval to downhole commingle production from the Nageezi Gallup Pool (47540)
and the Basin Mancos Gas Pool (97232), San Juan County, New Mexico.

Dear Ms. Bailey:

WPX Energy Production, LL.C respectfully requests that the above-referenced application

scheduled for hearing on January 9, 2014, be continued to the January 23, 2014, Examiner
hearing docket, as the parties continue to negotiate a potential agreement. WPX has requested
one previous continuance in this matter.

Your attention to this request is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Adam G. Rankin
ATTORNEY FOR WPX ENERGY PRODUCTION,
LLC
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